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May 2019 

Advanced notification of work on Mona Vale Road, St Ives 
from Wednesday 12 June 

The NSW Government is funding this project as part of the NSW Safer 
Roads Program to improve road safety for motorists.  
 
Between 2011 and 2016 there has been 19 accidents at the Mona Vale Road and Douglas Street intersection at St 
Ives. Most accidents occurred during the day and were caused by motorists turning right into or out of Mona Vale 
Road.  

To reduce crashes and improve safety for motorists, Roads and Maritime Services will install a raised concrete 

median, preventing road users from turning right into or out of Mona Vale Road and install No Right Turn signs at the 

intersection.   

Upcoming night work 
 
We will be on site for 30 night shifts between Tuesday 11 June and Friday 30 August weather permitting. Our work 
hours will be between 8pm and 5am from Sunday to Friday.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns about the night work schedule, please send your comments to our delivery 
partner, DM Roads, by Wednesday 29 May at: 
 
Email:   nsw_projects@dmroads.com.au 
Phone:  1800 332 660   
In writing:  DM Roads – Mona Vale Road, St Ives 

       PO Box 6465 
       NORTH RYDE  NSW  2113 

 
 

 
 

Location of work Mona Vale Road, St Ives 
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How will the work affect you? 

Our work may be noisy at times but we will do everything we can to minimise its impact, including 

completing the noisier tasks by midnight. 

Traffic changes 

Northbound motorists needing to turn right into Douglas Street from Mona Vale Road will need to use 

Woodbury Road and Hume Avenue. Southbound motorists needing to turn right into Douglas Street will 

need use Killeaton Street and Kenthurst Road. 

There will be temporary traffic changes during our work hours to ensure the work zone is safe. 

Please keep to speed limits and follow signs and traffic controllers’ directions. For the latest traffic updates, 
you can call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW App.  

 

 

 

 

 

Our work schedule 

We will be on site for 30 night shifts between 
Wednesday 12 June and Friday 30 August 
weather permitting. 

Our work hours will be between 8pm and 5am 
from Sunday to Friday. 

Contact 

If you have any questions, please contact our 
delivery partner, DM Roads, on 1800 332 660 
or nsw_projects@dmroads.com.au. 

For more information on our projects, visit 
rms.nsw.gov.au. 

Thank you for your patience during this 
important work. 


